
In 2022, Vancouver Foundation took 
significant steps towards advancing racial 
justice. This commitment led to five key 
pledges and an emphasis on sharing 
power with affected communities.

Vancouver Foundation remains steadfast in its mission 
to rebalance power dynamics in philanthropy and 
reduce inequities. Recognizing this as an ongoing 
journey, we aim for sustainable, lasting change while 
acting swiftly.


With 120 dedicated team members, advisors, and 
board members, we strive to create an environment 
where Indigenous, Black, and racialized communities can 
thrive. The Foundation acknowledges the invaluable 
support of community advisors and sector peers and is 
actively planning further commitments to drive 
transformative action.

We publicly declared our dedication to combating 
systemic racism, building on existing initiatives for 
Indigenous youth and racialized newcomers.  
Over 100 new practices were implemented, reshaping 
how grants were awarded, staff hired, investments 
made, and stories told.

British Columbian’s donated

1,762 

charities

are working to improve racial 
justice including Indigenous 
and BIPLOC-led organizations

9.6 million
Total dollars supporting communities 
that face racial injustice

6,396 

grants

We provided these funds through

to charities across BC

In 2022 we granted

$87  
million
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